
What is Flagstaff Watershed Protection Project? 

In November 2012, Flagstaff voters approved a $10M bond to support the       

Flagstaff Watershed Protection Project – a partnership effort between the State, 

City and Coconino National Forest to help reduce the risk of devastating wildfire 

and post-fire flooding in the Rio de Flag and Lake Mary watersheds.  

Date: October 25, 2016 

Time: 12:30 pm to 3:00 pm 

Where: Tour buses will leave from Coconino County’s Administrative 

Center on 219 E Cherry Ave, Flagstaff 

 

Snacks, water and soft drinks will be provided 

CSA Summit 2016: 
Tour of  

Flagstaff Watershed Protection Project 


